
April Newsletter 
Hello CBA Families! 

We have so many activities planned for the month of April.  It is going to be a busy month for our 

students and for you. Please keep track of all important dates.   

 

Important Dates: 

*April 1 – April Fools’ Day 

*April 16
th

- 20
th

- Week of Young Child  

*April 20
th

 – Lady Bug Release Day 

*April 20
th

- Parents Night Out 

*April 22
nd

- Earth Day 

* April 26
th

 – Hug a Friend Day  

 

 

It is our commitment to support the needs of your children, your families, and the school. It is our passion 

to see your children succeed and thrive in their educational environment. If you have any questions or 

concerns, our door is always open. 

Again, thank you for the continued support. 

Parent Reminders: 

 

Remember if you have not put in for your fall Registration for the 2018-2019 School Year please do so as 

soon as you know. Spots for the classroom will fill up. 

**If you are planning to take a vacation and would like to use your one week vacation credit, please make 

sure to fill out a form in the front lobby. Just a reminder, we ask for a one month notice if you are 

planning to use your vacation credit! 

**The weather is getting warmer and wetter; please make sure you have spare clothes that are weather 

appropriate, including a jacket and extra socks! 

**Sick Policy: To ensure the health and safety of all of our children and staff, please remember to adhere 

to our sick policy which states: “a child must be free of all symptoms without medication for at least 24 

hours before he/she can be returned to school. Following an illness, a child may return to school once 

he/she has either been seen by a doctor or it has been determined that the illness is not contagious. (A 

doctor’s clearance may be requested).” All of us truly appreciate your support with this matter! 

Thank you, 

Lauren Cavuoto                         Lesley Saenz 

Principal                                     Assistant Principal 


